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By email: daniel.moulis©moulislegal.com   

Dear Mr Moulis 

INVESTIGATION INTO THE ALLEGED DUMPING OF 
POWER TRANSFORMERS FROM CHINA, INDONESIA, KOREA, TAIWAN, 

THAILAND AND VIETNAM 

I refer to your letter of 7 October 2014. The responses below are numbered in 
accordance with the requests set out in your letter. 

1(a) Attachment A to my letter of 2 October 2014, which is the revised non- 
confidential version of the submission from Wilson Transformer Company Pty Ltd 
(WTC) dated 10 June 2014, refers to a table containing information about 
particular contracts. The Commission is satisfied that the revised non-
confidential version provides a reasonable understanding of the substance of the 
information provided in the submission, including the information contained in the 
table. 

1(b) The wording in this paragraph has not been changed. The only change is in the 
bracketed summary — from [Deleted comments on particular state contracts] to 
[Deleted reference to particular contracts]. 

2(a) The majority of the meeting concerned issues not related to the current 
investigation. To the extent the discussions covered the current investigation and 
WTC provided oral information that has not subsequently been put in writing, that 
information has not been taken into account for this investigation. 

I will arrange for this letter to be placed on the public record as soon as possible. 

Y. 	sincerely 

Geoff Gleeson 
Director, Operations 1 
Anti-Dumping Commission 
14 October 2014 
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